
· Report by the President of the Students' Representative 
cil for inclusion in the Annual Report of the Australian 

ational University to the Federal Parliament. 

1968 proved to be an active year for student organisations 
within the University. A diversity of activities provided scope 
for students to participate in social, political, philosophical 
and scientific affairs. In addition, there was a pronounced 
increase in student concern with university affairs at all levels, 
and a wish to participate in a meaningful way in the decision ­
making processes of the Univers ity. Constructive discussions have 
laid a basis for improvements which should continue to take place 
in the academic curriculum in future years. It is hoped that 1969 
will see an early consolidation of the work already done in these 
fields, and further constructive progress. 

A re-examination also occurred at the student organisation 
level leading to a detailed and protracted examination of the 
feasibility and desirability of re-organisation or amalgamation 
of the three undergraduate student bodies. This examination is 
still continuing, but it has so far led to a much closer co-opera­
tion in student affairs between the three bodies. 

The Students' Representative Council has been particularly 
concerned with the financial implications of attending this University, 
and to this end a detailed financial examination of all aspects of 
the costs involved is proposed. The SRC, however, appreciates the 
University's appointment of a full-time employment officer to 
assist students in supplementing their incomes. 

Clubs and Societies continued to cater for a wide variety of 
student interests, with many clubs sponsoring stimulating examinations 
of public issues. Most significant was the detailed examination of 
the Aboriginal question and the publicat i on of "Aboriginal Quarterly" 
on the campus. In addition guest speakers addressed student audiences 
on a wide range of topics, such as the South Australian Elections, 
Consc r i ption, Australian relations with Asia, and the Czechoslovakian 
Crisis. 

The student radio programme "Inside-Out" continues to function 
as a useful means of coIIll!lunicating student opinion to the community, 
and improvements in the quality and content of 11 Woroni 11 has helped 
to improve communications within the University and the student 
population in particular. This year's edition of 1'Prometheus", 
edited by Creative Arts Fellow, Rodney Hall, maintained the high 
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standard set by previous editions . Furthermore, the number of 
high quality faculty and society journals continued to grow . 

This year ' s student charity appeals met with more success 
than in previous years . A financially successful Bush ~'leek 
raised over 1000 to aid the Childrens ' Medical Research Foundation, 
and a student- sponsored Biafra Hunger Appeal succeeded in raising 

9000 to send a medical team and provisions to Biafra . 

The value of membership of the National Union of Australian 
University Students was closely examined after a decision by the 
Union to raise its fees , and the question as whether the Students ' 
Association is to retain its membership of the Union remains to 
be decided upon. 




